
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Tuesday, June 18, 2013 at 6:00 P.M. 

in a called (advertised) meeting at the Turner County Courthouse Annex Building with 

Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Hall, Hudgins and McCard present.  Staff present were Mary 

J. Wynn, Manager, Latrice Wilson, Clerk and John Holland, Attorney.  Others present were 

Robby Royal, EMS Director/Fire Chief, Jason Lawson, E-911 Director and Mike Coker, 

Recreation Director. 

 Chairman McCard called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M. 

 Commissioner Hall gave the invocation. 

 Motion by Hudgins seconded by Calhoun to extend County Manager contract for 12 

months.  Chairman McCard spoke stating the board would get back with the county manager to 

discuss goals and objectives for the next budget year. 

Ayes:  All 

 Commissioners discussed 2013-2014 Budgets. 

 Robby Royal, EMS Director/Fire Chief spoke stating the Trauma Commission has done 

away with the EMS Vehicle Grant.  There will be no free ambulance any more with that said he 

would like for the Board to take into consideration and start planning for a new ambulance.  

 Motion by Hall seconded by Burgess to adjourn the meeting at 6:34 P.M. 

 

_________________________________________ 

Sam McCard, Chairman 

 

Attest: ___________________________________ 

              Latrice L. Wilson, Clerk  

  

 


